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2014 
Thank You! 
 

Thank you to our Home & School volunteers and parents for the many 

treats and the delicious turkey dinner during Staff Appreciation Week.  

You help make Gretna Green a “Great Place to Learn”.   

 

Scholastic Book Fair 
 

We will be holding our Spring Scholastic Book Fair during the week of March 

17th – 21st. The fair will be held in the music room across from the main 

office.  Stay tuned for more information on this exciting event.  We are 

looking for a few parent volunteers to help run the fair.  If you are 

interested in coming to the fair for a couple of hours, please contact Mrs. Clark in the office at 

778-6099. We appreciate your support! 

 

Home & School Spell-A-Thon 
 
The Gretna Green Home & School will be holding a Spell-A-Thon again this year.  More 

information will be sent home in April. 

 

The next Home & School meeting is being held on Tuesday, March 11th at 6:30 p.m. 

in the Media Room. Everyone is welcome to attend. 

 
Student Information 
 

This is a reminder for parents to call the school with any updated contact information they may 

have throughout the school year. This information would include phone/cell numbers, home 

address and contact information.  Your cooperation with this matter is greatly appreciated. 

 

  

 

 



 

Report Cards/Parent Teacher Interviews 
 

Parent Teacher Interviews will be held during the evening of March 20th from 4:00 – 7:00 p.m. 

and again on Friday morning, March 21st from 9:00-11:30 a.m. Please fill out the sign-up sheet 

for interview times that has been sent home and return to the school as soon as possible. 

 
Mad Science 
 

The Spring session of Mad Science is coming to an end on Tuesday, March 18th.  We hope 

students had a great time and would like to thank Mad Science of the Maritimes for coming to 

our school once again. 

 
Lost & Found 
 

There are MANY items of clothing in our Lost and Found at School.  Everything from the Lost 

& Found will be put out on our cafeteria tables during Parent/Teacher Interviews in March.  

Please check to see if your child has left clothing behind. 

 

Grade 5 Bottle Recycling 

 

Just a reminder to take your recyclable bottles to Hebert’s Bottle Exchange in 

Chatham.  The Grade 5 class has an account set up with Hebert’s that will allow 

friends and family to donate their money from their recyclables to help the 

Grades 5s with their end of the year trip to Moncton.  Thank you for help 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Important Dates To Remember 
 
March 3-7  March Break 

March 11  Home & School Meeting 6:30 p.m. 

March 17-21  Scholastic Book Fair 

March 20  Scholastic Book Fair Family Night 4:00-7:00 p.m. 

March 21  Scholastic Book Fair will be open until 11:30 a.m. 

March 17  Report Cards go home today 

March 20  Evening Parent Teacher Interviews 

March 21 NO SCHOOL – Morning Parent Teacher Interviews/Professional Learning 

Day 

Remember to check out our website for 
updates, notices, class pages, calendars, newsletters and daily announcements! 

 

gretnagreen.nbed.nb.ca 

 


